
 

November 2024 

Alberta Medical Association (AMA) – WCB report update, November 2024 

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing services to Alberta’s injured workers.  
 
Reporting change  
 
Based on feedback received, WCB case conference terminology on all applicable physician reporting will 
be amended from ‘request case conference’ to ‘physician to physician call’ (see below), effective 
December 2, 2024. This amendment will add transparency around the purpose of the request.  
 

 
 
Questions? We’re here to help!  
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